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Union Notes: 

1. Anglia Ruskin Students’ Union already has a Representative 
System that supports students on all courses but does not extend 
to PGR (Post Graduate Research) Students 

2. There is an increasing amount of PGR Students attending Anglia 
Ruskin in line with the University corporate plan 

 
Union Believes: 

1. That PGR students are an important part of the Students’ Union 
membership 

2. That there should be representation systems in place that 
supports all students as representing students is a key part of the 
Students’ Union 

 
Union Resolves: 

1. That the Students’ Union is mandated to create and maintain a 
representative system whereby PGR students are represented 

2. That such a system is anchored to the Academic Officer role 
3. That the Students’ Union will work with PGR students to ensure 

the representative system is fit for their diverse needs 
4. That such a system will be actively reviewed as the needs of PGR 

students develop 
 


